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Comments: Having spent my entire childhood growing up in the Swan Valley and coming back year after year
and seeing how much of a tourist destination it already is, bottom-line, this would be disastrous to not only the
small community, but the pristine nature that has been withheld. The efforts to protect this place would be in vein
if this development were to take place. This lake and surrounding area receives too much vehicular and foot
traffic as is. This lake is far, far to small to support this plan. | find it disgusting that this proposal is even in the air,
but I am hopeful the voices of the people who actually call this place their home will be heard and respected.
There would be no significant financial benefit to the town or its residents, it is simply far too small to support
something like this, and that's okay. Please listen to the people and do the right thing and protect this place. Not
every piece of land needs developed for greed. Protect it as you have been, it's your duty. Thank you.



